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Online registration opens April 15 for the 2015-16 school year
Parents will register students through Infinite Campus portal

LAS VEGAS – Beginning April 15, registration for incoming Clark County School District (CCSD) 
kindergarten students for the 2015-16 school year will be completed via the online campus parent 
portal, Infinite Campus. Registration access for students in grades one through 12 will become 
available beginning May 1.

Once registration is available, parents or guardians who already have an Infinite Campus account 
will receive a message through the portal with a link connecting them to the 2015-16 registration 
page. Parents can access Infinite Campus online or on their smartphones. Additionally, schools will 
also have computers available for parents to use.

"Registering through Infinite Campus allows us to better expedite student enrollment and classroom 
designations," said Chief Innovation and Productivity Officer Jhone Ebert. "This is the first year 
parents get to register their students for the following school year via Infinite Campus, and I think 
they will find it to be a much more convenient process than having to mail in or drop off a paper 
application."

Families new to CCSD can begin their registration process via register.ccsd.net. Parents must have 
an active email account to register from home. If they do not have an active email account, they will 
have to register at their child's zoned school. To find out what school a student is zoned for, parents 
can visit ccsd.net/schools/zoning or call the Demographics, Zoning and GIS Department at (702) 
799-6430. 

For details regarding registration requirements, parents can visit register.ccsd.net or contact their 
child's school.
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